
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
04/08/2013 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender would like to report that efforts by his patrol division beginning 

on 04/04/2013-04/07/2013 have resulted in six different incidents where illegal drugs 

and drug paraphernalia have been discovered and confiscated.  

 

Four of the confiscations came from traffic stops performed by his deputies while on 

patrol, one of the confiscations came from contact with a subject while on patrol, 

and another confiscation came from a call for service to a disorderly conduct 

complaint.  

 

The drugs confiscated were marijuana, suspected heroine as well as paraphernalia 

and instruments associated with their abuse. All items were taken as evidence to be 

processed and charges are pending in all six incidents. 

 

Sheriff Lavender wants to congratulate the efforts of his patrol division and 

encourages them to maintain their outstanding drug enforcement efforts in Ross 

County.   

 


